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Dec. 21, 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians:  
 
Please remember that the last day of school before Christmas break is 
December 21.  We will have an 11:00 dismissal and there is no after 
care.   
 
 
We are thankful for so many things this school year. Thank you to our 
wonderful, dedicated teachers and staff. Thank you for our strong, loving 
and considerate parents for every sacrifice they make for our children. 
Thank you to our terrific priests and parish staff.  
 
We have had a number of great events leading up to Christmas break. A 
special thanks goes to St. Celestine Parents Club, Girl Scouts, Cub Scouts, 
Boy Scouts, Celtic's Athletics, Men's Club, Women’s Club and the St. 
Celestine School Board. These organizations make this school the special 
place it is. 
 
Blessings to you and your families over Christmas break!  We are thankful 
that you are part of the St. Celestine School family and look forward to 
seeing you on January 8, 2024. 
 
With Gratitude and Blessings, 
Sheila M. Klich 
Principal 


